
PAC BULLETIN 

École Aubrey Elementary   

 Mid-Nov 2016 

FUNDRAISING 

$30 

$13 

$30 

Both of these wonderful holiday treats will be available for you to pick up on 29 and 30 Nov 2016 

at Aubrey, 8:30-9:30 am or 2:30-3:30 pm.  Please share this wonderful fundraising opportunity 

 with friends and family! 

Don’t miss out!!  It’s your last chance to order!   

All orders are due by 10 November 2016!! 
 

PURDY’S CHOCOLATES 

Enjoy delicious Purdy’s chocolates this year!  Click here to see their online brochure—you can order 

online (www.purdysgpp.com) or on the paper form sent home with your child (cheques made out to 

“Aubrey PAC”, thanks!). 

POINSETTIAS! 

Poinsettias, planters, or wreaths will brighten up your home all winter long!  Choose between red, 

pink, or white poinsettias (average 14-16 inches tall and wide), a mixed tropical planter, or a 22 inch 

“Berries and Bows” wreath.  Poinsettias can be ordered either using Aubrey’s school cash online 

system or by using the paper form that is sent home with students (cheques made out to “Aubrey 

PAC”, thanks!) 

http://www.purdysgpp.com/images/file/Christmas%202016%20FR/Christmas%20Catalogue%202016%20FUND%20WEB.pdf
http://www.purdysgpp.com


 

SALEEMA NOON PRESENTATION 

Saleema Noon’s reknowned sexual health programme, specially designed for Elementary 

School children of all levels, is coming to Aubrey this month.  Wonder what topics it will     

cover?  Wonder how you can speak to your kids about this important  topic?  Have questions 

about the programme?  Here’s your chance to ask them! 

Wednesday, 16 November 2016, from 7:00 to 8:30 pm, in the Aubrey Library!   

Dr. Brandi Weib (a member of the Saleema Noon team for 10 years) will join us to answer all 

your questions.    

SEYMOUR SKI PASS! 

Love to ski?  Seymour is offering Aubrey families a fabulous 40% discount on a season pass! 

https://websales.mountseymour.com/e-commerce/grplogin.aspx 

Username: AUBREY 
Password: AUBREYSEY16 (all uppercase!) 

These incredible rates will only last until the mountain opens for the    

season, so don’t delay! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Thursday ,10 November—Remembrance Day assembly, 10:40 am, parents welcome 

Tuesday, 15 November—PAC General Meeting, 8:00 pm, Aubrey Library 

Wednesday, 16 November—Saleema Noon parents presentation, 7:00 pm, Aubrey Library 

Friday, 18 November—Hot Lunch 

Friday, 25 November—Pro-D Day 

Friday, 02 December—Hot Lunch 

Wednesday, 07 December—PAC General Meeting, 8:00 pm, Aubrey Library 

Friday, 16 December—Hot Lunch 

Thursday, 12 January—PAC General Meeting, 8:00 pm, Aubrey Library 

https://websales.mountseymour.com/e-commerce/grplogin.aspx


WE NEED YOU! 

Do you know you’d like to help out occasionally, but are unsure of just HOW you can take part?  

The Aubrey PAC is always looking for volunteers for special projects!  Please make sure we can 

contact you about these opportunities by sending an email message to us at: 

aubreypacvolunteers@gmail.com  

TRAFFIC: CORRECTION 

Please consider parking your vehicle at the Kensington Complex (wrongly noted as the Kensington 

Community Centre in the November newsletter) and walking across Curtis at the light.   

Aubrey kids’ safety is up to each one of us! 

mailto:aubreypacvolunteers@gmail.com

